
COVID-19 Updates and Resources for School Districts 
June 17, 2020 

1:00 PM 

In partnership with Michigan Department of Education (MDE), Michigan School Business Officials 
(MSBO), Michigan Association of School Boards  (MASB), Michigan Association of 
Superintendents & Administrators (MASA), the Michigan Department of Treasury is pleased to 
announce a joint webinar titled, “COVID-19 Updates and Resources for School Districts,” at 1:00 PM 
on June 17, 2020.  

Topics will include an overview of Early Warning Legislation - Public Act 109-113 of 2015, short 
term borrowing options, state aid and school finance update, the unemployment Work Share 
program, and tips for budget planning in uncertain times.  

COVID-19 Updates and Resources for School Districts Agenda:  

I. Welcome & Introductions  

Joyce Parker, Deputy Treasurer, State and Local Finance, Department of Treasury 

Dr. Michael Rice, State Superintendent, Department of Education  

II. Department of Treasury Update 

Jessica Thomas, Division Administrator, School Review and Fiscal Accountability 

Division, Department of Treasury 

Debbie Roberts, Bureau Administrator, State and Authority Finance, Department of Treasury  

III. Department of Education Update 

Dr. Michael Rice, State Superintendent, Department of Education 

Phil Boone, Administrative Manager, State Aid and School Finance Unit, Department of 

Education  

IV. Michigan School Business Officials Update 

Robert Dwan, Deputy Executive Director, Michigan School Business Officials 

V. Michigan Unemployment Insurance Agency (UIA) Programs and Updates  

Darryl Hunter, Division Administrator, Tax and Employer Services, UIA 



Yukima Everett, Administrative Manager, Unemployment Insurance Tax & Employer Services, 

UIA 

VI. Question and Answer   

VII. Closing Remarks 

Joyce Parker, Deputy Treasurer, State and Local Finance, Department of Treasury     

Participants are strongly encouraged to register early.  Please click here for registration.   

The event will be hosted using Microsoft Teams Live using the following link: bit.ly/SRFAJune17.  
If you need instructions on how to use Microsoft Teams, instructions will be provided upon 
registration.    

Additionally, the Department of Treasury has developed a webpage with numbered letters, 
memorandums, and resources regarding COVID-19 updates for local governments and school 
districts. This webpage was created to ensure that communities have access to the most up-to-
date guidance and is updated frequently with information and resources as they become 
available.  The link to the COVID-19 updates for Local Governments and School Districts is 
available at: https://www.michigan.gov/treasury/0,4679,7-121-1751_98769---,00.html. 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/covid-19-updates-and-resources-for-school-districts-webinar-registration-108873976996
https://bit.ly/SRFAJune17
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..AVyZTV_TZkzbMhTRBYTAKCZpawuFmHi46xs5AubpUkY%2Fbr%2F79318935607-l&data=02%7C01%7CAdhiN%40michigan.gov%7C525aec6c9f594ef88a3708d8097579e0%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637269747440788740&sdata=qb%2BJw42E%2Ftuys45GA6kRB1iYWU4UDxKAU2EiIUG2LbE%3D&reserved=0

